
TOGETHER-
there's
nothing we
can't achieve

It is with great excitement to announce
that on Thursday, January 2, 2020, we will
officially change to the new name and
vision of the Credit Union – Achieve Credit
Union!

Since 1958, the Credit Union has stood by
our members, working with them
through every stage in life as their
trusted, financial partner. We have helped
families from opening a child’s first
savings account, to saving for college,
buying a home, and planning for
retirement. 

The Credit Union was founded on the principles of helping others establish and
reach their goals, and we still believe in and operate under the same values today.
And now, with our new name we also have a new member promise – to help you
Learn · Dream · Achieve all of your life goals. 

This name change does not mean we’ve been merged in with another credit union,
or that we are changing locations or our staff. We are still the same credit union with
the team you’ve come to know – working with you to help you and your family’s
financial wellbeing. Additionally, we will not be changing your membership account
number, our routing number, or our online banking, bill pay or mobile banking
platforms – these will all remain the same.   

We hope you are as excited about the new direction of the Credit Union as we are,
and we look forward to continuing to help you and your family Achieve your financial
dreams and goals.

We wish you a very Happy Holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous New Year.


